
Sarah Chakales


From: Sarah Chakales


Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 6:50 PM


To: Dennis Feltgen - NOAA Federal


Cc: kenneth.graham@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: Check it out...


Read the fine print on the bottom of the image too, that references NHC


Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 4, 2019, at 6:46 PM, Dennis Feltgen - NOAA Federal <dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sure looks like Florida and Georgia to me.


On, Sep 4, 2019 at 6:32 PM Sarah Chakales <nhcpoolprod@gmail.com> wrote:


Tweeted at 6:23pm


Sent from my iPhone


--

Dennis Feltgen


Communications & Public Affairs Officer


Meteorologist


NOAA Communications & External Affairs


National Hurricane Center


Miami, Fla.


305-229-4404


 (cell)


dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov
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